
Friends of Fountains  

22/10/19, 3.30pm, School Hall | Meeting called to order by The Committee  

In Attendance  

Jo Martin - Chair, Jess Jarman -Treasurer, Camilla Charlton, Libbie Davies, Emma Terry, Holly Simpson, Ju 

Metcalfe, Bea Tadd, Vikki Crouch, Lynda Abbott, Rachel Bullock, Lee Prince 

Apologies 

Katie Harrison, Elaine Risbey, Dawn Rogers, Charlotte Simpson, Vanessa Heard 

Approval of Minutes  

The previous minutes have been emailed to committee in advance from the previous meeting and approved. 

Treasurer’s Report – Jess Jarman  

Little expenditure to date, just class trips. Still awaiting quotes from school for books and tablets.  
 

Opening balance £6926.89 

  

Income  
  

  

  

Expenditure  

C4 York trip £150 

C1&2 Trip £300 

C3 Greek day £150 

  

  

Closing balance 21/10/19    £6326.89 

New Chair 

- Camilla nominated Jo Martin for Chair, seconded by Libbie Davies 

50:50 Auction 

- Jo to attend a meeting. Any offer of help would be much appreciated.  

Christmas fair and Christmas gifts etc.  

Christmas Fair 
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- 6th December 2-4pm 

-Sarah Stanley has offered to put the hampers together, to draw on the last day of the Christmas play. Sarah 

has offered to sell raffle tickets at the fair and at the play. 

- Year 5/6 enterprise to continue this year. 

- Elaine Risbey to run a Jarbola. 

- Bea Tadd to run pin the tail on Rudolph. 

-Rachel Bullock to run ‘find Santa’. 

- Camilla to get the café ready but as away on the day, Holly and Jo to run. We are also going to ask parents to 

bring reusable coffee cups where possible. 

- Craft stall – run by Emma Terry (using last year’s supplies). 

- Jess to float and help on the stalls. 

- ‘Human fruit machine’ organised by Libbie. 

- Lynda to run – guess the baubles on the tree. 

 

Christmas other/gifts 

- Christmas crackers – Camilla to look into eco version. 

- Christmas gifts -£35 per class again.  

AOB 

-10k Update - Awaiting confirmation on the event – possibly running in partnership with Grewelthorpe 

School. 

 

- Christmas tree kindly donated by Rachel and Rob Bullock (Dales and Vales plumbing and heating) – Thank 

you very much! 

Next Meeting – 14th January 3.30pm – Valentine’s Party and Quiz Night Planning (Libbie 

Davies and kindly offered to host with her husband – many thanks!) 

 


